
Rock Hill School District 
Rock Hill, South Carolina 
Network Upgrades 
RFP # RHSD 23-2415 (2024-002) 
 
Addendum One – February 28th, 2024 
 
Following are changes, additions, deletions, clarification, or additional information to the RFP. All 
addenda are considered a component of the RFP. 
 
Changes / Clarifications to the RFP: 
 

1. Revised Deadlines – Rock Hill School District has extended the deadline for questions related to 
the District’s Network Upgrades RFP# RHSD 23-2415 (2024-002) to Tuesday, March 5th 2024 
at 11:00 a.m. In addition, the deadline for proposal submissions in response to the District’s 
Network Upgrades RFP# RHSD 23-2415 (2024-002) has been extended to Wednesday, March 
13th, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. Please submit all questions and/or proposal responses in accordance 
with the instructions listed within the RFP and/or associated addenda for RFP# RHSD 23-2415 
(2024-002).  

 
2. Revision to Email Address for Solicitation Communication - – All communications and/or 

questions regarding FCC Form 470# 240019523 and the associated RFP# RHSD 23-2415 
(2024-002) must be directed in writing via email to jarserviceassociates@gmail.com . Questions 
will be answered by issue of Addenda sent out to the entire list of potential offerors that have 
registered by email at jarserviceassociates@gmail.com. Addenda will also be posted to the Form 
470 within the EPC Portal. Prospective offeror shall not discuss this procurement with any party 
at the District and will limit all correspondence to that sent to jarserviceassociates@gmail.com. 
Any attempt to circumvent this requirement may result in disqualification of the offeror. 

 
 
 

<End Addendum One> 


